
 
Date:  May 26, 2022 
To:  Each Implementation Team Member at Every College 
From:  CHESS President at Each College 
Re: End-of-Testing Thanks 
 
Congratulations! The ERP implementation has reached another major milestone: the End of Testing. 
Thank you for your hard work in advancing the project through this critical phase and bringing us closer 
to our ultimate goals. 
 
Along with your teams and peers from CHESS colleges in Wave 1, you have collaborated to align 
processes in Finance, Payroll, and Human Resources. This is an extraordinary accomplishment. As we 
move into the Customer Confirmation Sessions with Workday, you will get to share the positive 
outcomes you have designed with your colleagues who will be end-users.  
 
This is another momentous step toward our go-live date.  
 
We are not alone in applauding you. Workday representatives were really impressed with how quickly 
and thoroughly you moved through this round of testing. Sarah Schwartz and others from Workday have 
mentioned that we knocked it out of the park compared to other Workday implementations they’ve 
participated in and also on how well our teams are working together. So we join Workday in recognizing 
that you did a great job! 
 
On behalf of our partner colleges, your colleagues, and especially our future students, thank you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
President 
 


